

## **Campsea Ashe Village hall**

Minutes of meeting 14<sup>th</sup> March 22

### **Minutes of previous meeting**

Agreed with minor amendments

### **Finance**

Balance £14,616.39 as at 14/3/22

Heating – agree to not replace for the moment

Hall hire – band this Weds practice – also for possibly Sat eve of jubilee weekend, Kate will try other one

### **Jubilee**

Mike to ask Mandy about coordinating

Need to have big meeting of everyone concerned – station, heritage, pub, parish, hall

Lily S to do leaflet

Place in Parish newsletter again

### **Jumble**

Mike to ask Mandy re jumble stuff here; otherwise to remove to charity shops etc

### **Grants**

General update that TS and FG looking into it

### **Wild About Campsea**

A grant has been secured for the raised bed project, works will start soon.

### **Photos for the hall**

Yes to principle of having framed old photos on the walls in the hall

Target to have installed by Jubilee weekend

Not just 40s and 50s pics

Kate to look at suitcase, also newspaper clippings

TS to ask Tim

Suggested to ask on Next Door app.

Other events that there may be photos of:

Suitcase circus

80s bonfires

### **Boules**

TS gave general update about looking into the specification. Clare Reid looking at funding.

There are several others in the area to look at, eg: Aldeburgh, Stratford St Andrew,

Hacheston, Eastbridge.

Also Kettleburgh was noted.

### **Bingo**

Yes please – suggest Sat 14/5

Mike to ask Bernard

**AGM**

Mon 13/6, 7pm

**AOB**

C&S have submitted planning app for toilets etc

**Next meeting**

Monday 25/4